
Tennis Supporters Group. 
 
Presidents report 27/10/2014 
 
 The Tennis Supporters Group met on Monday 13th October with 9 attendees and 

2 apologies 
 The raffle is progressing well with the draw date on Monday 10th November 2014.  
 The AGM was held at the 13th October meeting and a new committee was 

elected. President: Lenelle Daniels, Vice President: Kym Kuenstner, Treasurer: 
Silvana Nairn, Secretary: Julie Deacon.   

 Next meeting is scheduled for Monday 3rd November 2014 @ 7.30pm in the 
school library. - All welcome to attend. 

 
 


